
Dear Parents / Caregivers,

As you know, we have had a camera crew on site today
filming students learning and playing. We tried to keep the
“What Now” crew under wraps, by explaining the film crew
had been sent by the MOE, but the children were onto it
straight away. The children did incredibly well and played
along with the Principal Prank, with the Godley children

teaching for the morning in true Tuakana Teina fashion, adding a pirate hat to the school uniform and emptying out
the lake to assist with an upcoming weather event. At the end of the day the children had a great laugh, had a taste
of TV celebrity, as we wait for the final cut. Once we know the timeline for the show, we will certainly keep you
posted.

South Canterbury Cross Country
Mollie and Colton did our small school proud today at
the South Canterbury School’s Cross Country. Both
these students represented the school as Year 5
students in the Year 5 and 6 race. Unfortunately for
Colton he had to pull out of his race after suffering
from sickness, with Mollie finishing 21st out of a large
field.Well done Mollie and Colton and roll on 2025.




